
2016 Volunteer Ministries 
 We are working on scheduling for the 1st 
half of the year. Please fill out the form below 
in order to help us with the schedule. If you do 
not return the form and have volunteered in 
2015, your name will AUTOMATICALLY be 
scheduled.  

Please return by December 6th    
 
I want to continue/or be added to the 
volunteer list for: 
[    ] Usher 

[    ] Sunday School Shepherd *  

[    ] Nursery * 

[    ] Lay Reader  

[    ] Coffee Hour  

[    ] I want to work with:  

        

[    ] I am willing to work alone 

 
I am willing to sub for: 
[    ] Usher  

[    ] Sunday School Shepherd *  

[    ] Nursery * 

[    ] Lay Reader  

[    ] Coffee Hour  

 
Please remove my name from: 
[    ] Usher  

[    ] Sunday School Shepherd *  

[    ] Nursery * 

[    ] Lay Reader  

[    ] Coffee Hour  

 
Name(s):      
 

*(Safe Sanctuary training required) 
 

If you want to be removed from the list, but 
would be willing to serve as a sub, please mark 
sub & remove sections 
 

Special notes (ex I am gone Dec 15 – March 
15, do not schedule me for communion 
Sundays, Do not schedule me for June – Sept) 

 

Luke Stephenson, a local young man, will be 
traveling to The People’s Republic of China at 
the end of December (one of the only 20 youth 
from the northeast area to make this trip) with 
The Mission of Peace which is sponsored by 
the Northeastern Jurisdictional Council on 
Youth Ministries of the United Methodist 
Church and led by the Rev. Ted Anderson. 
Luke is a member of the Hurlbut Memorial 
United Methodist Church in Chautauqua, and 
wrote a letter to us (specifically our mission 
and outreach team) asking for both prayers 
and any financial support we may be able to 
give. We have decided to collect donations 
throughout the month of November for his trip, 
and upon his return from China, he will be 
coming to our church to share his experiences 
with us. There will be a green colored 
envelope in the pews labeled “Luke 
Stephenson’s trip” throughout November if you 
would like to give to this endeavor. Please 
make checks out to the church and we will give 
him one check at the beginning of December. 
 As a member of the mission and outreach 
team here at our church, I am proud to be 
known as a church that supports anyone, 
especially someone local, going out into the 
mission field! Any questions, call Jessica 
Habig…thanks so much!! 

 
 


